Advent Greetings from Patti and Tim Long

To our Missionary Partner Network:

It is that time between Thanksgiving and Advent — looking to the past in gratitude and
with joyful expectation for that to come.

We are in the middle of our US/PR Assignment
year when we hope to make personal visits with as
many as possible of our Missionary Partner
Network. It has been good to see so many of you
in the past weeks and look forward to the upcoming
trips.

As always what a joy it is to be able to spend time
with the growing tribe of grandkids.

We are now in our 34th year as Global
Servants with International Ministries and
hope to continue in ministry for one more
term of service.

Your support through prayer and financial
gifts will make that possible. Gracias.

Wishing you a greater measure of the wonder and truth of Immanuel:
God with Us - Dios con Nosotros - Bondye avek nou

Tim and Patti Long
1374 Los Coches Ct.
& 2 Chula Vista, CA 91910
7/ [tlong16168@aol.com, pattilongs@aol.com]
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